
	

	
Daniel Gale Sotheby's Grows Sales Force 
in Port Washington, Manhasset Offices 
 
Cold Spring Harbor, NY. February 23, 2016. Daniel Gale Sotheby's 
International Realty, one of the nation's leading realtors, recently added 
18 experienced agents to its Port Washington and Manhasset offices.  Daniel 
Gale Sotheby's President and CEO Patricia Petersen made the announcement. 
 
"We are quite simply thrilled to welcome so many experienced agents to the 
Daniel Gale Sotheby's family," said Ms. Petersen. "It's gratifying to know 
that they come to us for our reputation, training,  and professional tools, 
but it's also just as much about who we are as a company--our agents, 
culture, family feel and integrity." 
 
"As our business has become increasingly demanding, our strength and global 
reach have become more important to agent success," said Deirdre O'Connell, 
general sales manager for Daniel Gale Sotheby's, who worked to bring the 
agents to Daniel Gale Sotheby's. "There's been a seismic shift in how agents 
market their listings and themselves, and today's real estate professional 
requires a full complement of technology to be able to best serve the needs 
of their clients and customers. Our ongoing efforts provide our sales 
professionals with the most innovative tools available, as well as global 
exposure through our affiliations, marketing and advertising, and referral 
connections." 
 
The new agents will add strength to two of Daniel Gale Sotheby's most 
formidable offices in highly competitive markets of Manhasset and Port 
Washington. 
   
A private reception was held by Daniel Gale Sotheby's Port Washington and 
Manhasset offices to welcome the new team members, and they received special 
recognition from the  600 + Daniel Gale Sotheby's sales associates, staff 
and managers at the firm's company-wide meeting at The Garden City Hotel 
earlier this month. 
   
Founded in 1922, Daniel Gale Sotheby's International Realty consistently 
leads the nation in achieving one of the highest average sales prices in the 
country.  Daniel Gale Sotheby's is a $2.5 billion dollar organization with 



800 sales associates in 28 offices spanning Long Island and Queens. 
Services include a Relocation Division, an award-winning Marketing & 
Technology Department, a Development Marketing Group, Commercial and Rental 
Divisions; and Ambassador Abstract title company.  The Sotheby's 
International RealtyR affiliate for Long Island and Queens since 1976, 
Daniel Gale Sotheby's has gained national and international recognition, 
including top honors worldwide.  In addition to its place on the Regents 
Board of "Who's Who in Luxury Real Estate," Daniel Gale Sotheby's 
International Realty is active in Real Trends, The Asian Real Estate 
Association and The Realty Alliance (comprising some of the real estate 
industry's most influential companies with participation "by invitation 
only").  For more information, visit www.danielgale.com. 
 

 
Photo caption:  Daniel Gale Sotheby's Welcomes 18 Veteran Agents the 
Organization   Daniel Gale Sotheby's held a reception earlier this month to 
welcome 18 veteran real estate agents who came as a group to work at Daniel 
Gale Sotheby's Manhasset and Port Washington offices.  Pictured here, from 
Daniel Gale Sotheby's (l-r):  General Sales Manager Deirdre O'Connell, 
Regional Manager Carol Tintle, President and CEO Patricia J. Petersen, 
Senior Sales Consultant Emma McMahon, Port Washington Sales Manager Karen 
Morrison and Senior Sales Consultant Gale Keenan.  Both Morrison and Keenan 
are among the agents who recently joined Daniel Gale Sotheby's.         
	


